
We offer our condolences to: 

**Lorna Jamieson and family on the passing of her husband Bas, whose funeral 

will take place here at St. James tomorrow, Monday, January 20th at 2pm. 

 ** the family and friends of David McKinnon, whose funeral took place at St. 

James on January 11th.  

 

The following donations have been made: 

 **to the Memorial fund in loving memory of Jean Bowering from Glenys & 

Gordon Drodge and Jack & Florence Head 

**to the Sound System in loving memory of Jean Bowering from the Senior Choir  

**to the Bethany Danielle Pike Memorial Camp Fund in loving memory of 

Bethany from the Grennings, and in loving memory of Bethany and Nanny Pike 

from Ken, Lisa, Harrison and Ethan Young 

**to St. James in loving memory of Jean Bowering from Marjorie Moores 

 **to the Roof Fund in loving memory of David McKinnon from Doug & Joan 

Bursey  

 

Next Sunday, following the 11am service:  There will be a meeting of the 

Congregation of St. James United Church following morning worship on Sunday 

Jan. 26. This meeting is called to receive the report and recommendation 

regarding the Sound System and make the necessary decisions in this matter. 

 

Appreciation for the December Fruit Sale “As your representative on the G. P. 

Cemetery Committee, I would like to thank all who purchased Oranges/ 

Grapefruit during the recent fundraiser.  A cheque of a little over $8,300 will be 

presented to the Board at the A. G. M. on January 28th. St James will be credited 

with net sales off approx. $702   Thanks once again for your support, Robert S. 

Barnes.” 

 

Coffee Hour today, sponsored by AOTS, following the 11am service! 

 

Bible Study continues Monday, January 20th at 10am and Tuesday, January 21
st 

at 7pm for 5 more weeks:  the Gospel of John. 
 

Praise-Fit began last week, and was enjoyed by all who participated.  Praise-Fit 

incorporates dance-based moves choreographed to faith-based music.  Classes 

are fun, lively and entertaining, Tuesdays at 10.30am and Fridays at 6pm.   

 

Our Friendship Group will meet on Wednesday, Jan. 22 at 2pm.  New members 

are always welcome. 
 
Theology on Tap continues on Thursday, January 23

rd at 7.30pm at the Guv’nor 

Pub. 

 

There will be a variety concert of contemporary and traditional choral and choir 

music on Friday, January 24th at 7pm at the Salvation Army, St. John's Citadel on 

Adams Avenue in aid of the Centre for Life. Performances by Avalonia, Conway, 

Coastal Sounds Community Choir CBS, Corpus Christi Parish Choir, International 

Gospel Choir of NL, Salvation Army St. John's Citadel Songster Brigade and St. 

Teresa's Parish Choir . Admission is $10 at the door. For more information please 

call 579 -1500. 

 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity: Everyone is invited to a special Worship at 

the Salvation Army Citadel on 25 Adams Avenue on Sunday, January 26th at 

6pm.  The theme for this year’s Week of Prayer for Christian Unity is “Has Christ 

Been Divided?” based on 1 Corinthians 1:13.  Everyone is invited to attend; come 

along and bring a friend.  If you have any further questions feel free to contact 

Archdeacon Sandra Tilley at 576-6697. 
 

The City of St. John's Division of Recreation is offering several Preteen Programs 

for children ages 10 to 12 years (Grades 5 & 6), including knitting, baby-sitting, 

and running.  Please see the flyer outside the office for details. 

 

The AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located in the west side closet of 

the church foyer.  A sign saying such is on the door. 
 

Some bloopers of Biblical proportion written by Sunday School students: 

**Moses led the Hebrews to the Red Sea, where they made unleavened bread, 

which is bread made without any ingredients. 

**The Egyptians were all drowned in the dessert. 

**Afterwards, Moses went up on Mount Cyanide to get the Ten Amendments. 

**The greatest miracle in the Bible is when Joshua told his son to stand still and 

he obeyed him. 

                                           Help Us To Help You 

� Sickness � Call from Minister � Visitor 

 

� Envelopes � Request for 

Membership 

� Change of 

Address 

 

 

Name: _________________________________________________ 

 

Address: __________________________Email:_______________ 

 

Postal Code: __________________ Telephone: _______________ 

Postal Code: __________________ Telephone: _______________ 


